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NO PLANNED GENERAL STRIKE

WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 17-21

"This was a crime not only against the United States. It was a crime against humanity and civilization."

Because of the current events, there will be no planned general strike activities next week. All the negotiating teams have been called back for this weekend. There is a blackout on information.

At this time, we also want to thank those members who after the picket lines were down returned to work for security reasons. It is a good example of how we as federal workers believe in public safety and are prepared to safeguard it even in a period of conflict. We expect the same commitment and respect from the employer in the return to the negotiating table.

Locals are encouraged to donate to organizations that are helping victims of the tragedy in New York and Washington and ask members to give blood at donor clinics. I am certain that all our prayers go out to the victims, their families and friends.

Cres Pascucci

Jeannette Meunier-McKay
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